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Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Year 11 Careers Event  -  Supporting Your Child’s Next Steps 

 
Date: Thursday 6th March 2025 

 
Times: 2:15 – 3:30 (students only)  3:30 -4:15 (parents / carers / students) 
  
I hope this letter finds you well. As your child approaches the end of their time at Monkseaton High School, 
we understand that planning their next steps (whether that be college, sixth form, or an apprenticeship), 
can feel overwhelming. To support both students and parents in making informed decisions, we are 
pleased to invite you to this special even that we are putting on. 
  
This event will provide valuable guidance on post-16 pathways, including information on local colleges, 
sixth forms, and apprenticeship opportunities. Representatives from further education providers, training 
organisations, and employers will be available to answer questions and offer advice.  
  
To ensure that every Year 11 student present on the day has access to our providers, we’ve decided to 
start the event during the last hour of the school day. Parents / Carers are welcome to join us from 3:30pm 
with your children, should you wish to do so. 
  
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to get in touch with your child’s Pastoral Leader. 
  
We look forward to seeing you there. 
  

Deon Krishnan 

Acting Headteacher 

Monkseaton High School 
  

 
 
 
 
 


